
              
 

 
 

Protecting Vulnerable People from Being 
Drawn into Terrorism 

 
As part of Sefton Adult Learning Services 
safeguarding policy it is important that learners 
who have concerns regarding individuals who 
are at risk of being drawn into terrorist related 
activity are able to raise those concerns 
appropriately.  
 
If learners, tutors, managers, business support 
or any member of staff has a concern they need 
to make a referral to Channel Support 
Programme through the Safeguarding lead 
listed below.  
 
 

Angela Range  

Angela.Range@sefton.gov.uk 
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